
Alan Morrison 
Above and Beyond Award 2018
R E M E M B E R I N G  A L A N

Castlehill Housing Association and CaRTO (Castlehill Registered 
Tenants Organisation) have introduced the Alan Morrison Above 
and Beyond Award to commemorate the life of Alan Morrison, 
who was a prominent figure in tenant participation in the North 
East.  

Alan was one of the founding members of our Tenants Panel, 
which later became CaRTO, and was the group’s Chair. He was 
involved with the Scrutiny Panel, a key member of NETRALT 
(North East Tenants, Residents and Landlords Together) and a 
member of Castlehill’s Management Committee. Alan devoted 
a considerable amount of his time and energy to these groups 
and made a positive impact on tenant participation, not just at 
Castlehill but throughout the North East.

This award in his memory reflects the compassionate person 
that Alan was by celebrating the kindness, generosity and 
understanding that often goes unrecognised in our busy lives.

A B O U T  T H E  AWA R D

This award gives you the opportunity to pay tribute to someone who has gone above and 
beyond for you or your community. Caring neighbours and thoughtful people can play an 
important role in making our lives that bit easier, and this is your chance to make sure that 
these individuals are recognised.

Any Castlehill tenant may submit one nomination per year by filling out this form. You can 
nominate anyone (nominee) who you think deserves the award, e.g. a family member, a 
friend, a neighbour, a carer, etc.

The person you nominate must be an individual who you feel has gone Above and Beyond in 
helping and supporting you or your community. 

The winner will receive £100 and a unique glass trophy.  

The person who nominated the winner will receive £50. 
THE PRIZE



How do you know this person?

How long have you known them?

Are you nominating this person 
because of what they do for you 
as an individual, or what they do 
for your local community?

About you
Name

Address

Email

Phone

Mobile

About the person you would like to win
Name

Address

Email

Phone

Mobile



Why do you want to 
nominate this person?

Please give example(s) of 
where this person has gone 
‘Above and Beyond’ for 
you or your community.

Why do you think this 
person should win?

Is there anything else 
you would like to tell us 
about the person you are 
nominating?

If you are sending in photos or other documents, please tick



T H E  R U L E S

You can nominate anybody, including relatives, friends and staff.

You cannot nominate yourself.

Nominations can come from any Castlehill tenant.

You can nominate one person per nomination form.

Photos and other supporting documents are welcome.

Please send your completed nomination to Freepost CASTLEHILL (please 
don’t write anything else on the envelope or use a stamp), drop off at 
our office or email catherine.coutts@castlehillha.co.uk

The closing date for nomination is Friday, 31 August 2018.

Alan Morrison (right) having a great time with friends Colin Stewart 
(Castlehill tenant, CaRTO and management committee member) and 
Carol Hannaford (Aberdeen City Council staff) at NETRALT’s House Party 
last year.


